
 

 

July 2024 

 

Dear President of AGORA Federation, 

On behalf of the European Alliance for Patient Access (EAfPA), the European division of the 

Global Alliance for Patient Access, I am pleased to extend our full endorsement of the 

AGORA CONFERENCE to be held on 26-28 September 2028 in Malta.  

This conference promises to be a significant event in the area of RMDs, bringing together 

experts, including people with RMDs to share knowledge, innovations, and foster 

collaboration. 

We recognise the importance of such initiatives in advancing our shared goals and values. 

EAfPA is proud to support the AGORA CONFERENCE and looks forward to the positive 

impact it will have with and for our community. 

Sincerely, 

Neil Betteridge  

Senior Director 

European Alliance for Patient Access 
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